Breton, Mary B

From: Carla Finley <keithsmeterservice@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2023 2:12 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 128: Advanced Clean Trucks Program
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know the content is safe.

This ruling would create an undue hardship on the people and businesses of Maine.

It is not a realistic goal. Use some common sense and lay out a realistic timeline.

How about some real solutions that could slow carbon missions and help Maine citizens.
For example, public transportation.

Thank you.

Carla Finley
Keith's Meter Service, Inc.



